
Disposable Vapes Ban - 
What You Need to Know 

 
What you need to do as a retailer now : 

Stop buying new stock of single use vapes 

Sell through any stock before 1st June 2025 

Buy vapes that follow the new regulations 

 

 
What you need to do from 1st June 2025: 

Stop selling, or offering the sale of single use 

vapes. 

Remove any remaining single use vapes from 

your store or online store. 

Separate them from other goods in a store 

room and label them as NOT FOR SALE. 

Arrange for them to be collected by a 

registered vape recycling service. 

 

 
If you continue to sell after the 1st June: 

Trading Standards will seize any single use 

vapes. 

You may be issued with a penalty notice or a 

stop notice. 

You may be charged with an unlimited fine or 

2 years imprisonment for repeat offences. 

You will be liable for paying any costs of 

disposing of seized stock. 
 

 

 

Further advice available  
from Business Companion 
and Gov.uk 

Navigate Compliance with Confidence: 

Your Pathway to Building Customer Trust 


